
STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

April 13, 2004

RE; CT Stormwater Monitoring Report Data

Dear Permittee:

Your facility is registered under the General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater Associated with
Industrial Activity issued October 1, 2002 and modified July 15, 2003. Our records indicate that your
facility is missing at least one year of stormwater sampling data. If you are not aware of this problem,
please contact Carol Papp at the number below to discuss what data you are missing. Failure to complete
testing and submit the results is a violation of the terms of the general permit and could subject the
permittee to injunction and penalties of up to $25,000 per day per violation.

If your facility is behind in taking a sample, please collect a stormwater sample from the next appropriate
storm event. Taking a late sample does not dismiss your facility's violation, however this will be taken
into consideration by DEP when considering formal enforcement action. An additional sample must be
collected before October 1, 2004 to complete this year's annual monitoring requirement.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or need further information, please
contact Carol Papp at (860) 424-3908.

Sincerely,

Oswald Inglese, Jr.
Acting Director
Permitting and Enforcement Division
Water Management Bureau
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